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ADDENDUM 

 

DATE:   November 5, 2021 
 
PROJECT:  North Beach Flood and Stormwater Action Plan 
 
ADDENDUM No: 2 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

This addendum serves as notice from the Town of North Beach 
determination to cancel the North Beach Flood and Stormwater Action Plan 
Request for Proposals (Flood Plan RFP). 
 
The Town has determined that it would be in the best interest of the 
project to have the contractor secured by the Department of Natural 
Resources (DNR) who will be completing the mapping prior to issuing the 
Flood Plan RFP. A contractor has been selected for this task, the scope of 
work is drafted, and we expect that the contract will be finalized soon. 
Once a contractor is secured, we will be better able to respond to general 
and/or specific questions from bidders related to mapping.    
 
The Town will re-issue a new Flood Plan RFP for this project as soon as 
possible. The Town apologizes for any inconveniences this may have 
caused. As a courtesy, those attending the pre-bid site meeting will be 
notified when a new Flood Plan RFP is re-issued.  
 
For more information, please contact Stacy Milor at 
northbeach@northbeachmd.org. 
 

 


